
Uniform Resale 
Tuesdays: 

 
 

 December 1
st
               December 8

th 

  January 5
th
     January 12

th 

  3-4:30pm      7:30-9am 
 

Bookstore Overstocks – Laundered Once 
Limited supply of fleece jackets ($30), 

 Hoodies ($20) & PE shirts ($7) 
 

We need your gently used school uniforms. 
Donate anytime at Hoak Portico. 

*Plaid skirt donations greatly needed and 
appreciated. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates: 
December 4 
Daisy Day  9:20 am 
Early Dismissal 3:05 pm 
 

December 8 
College Counseling Meeting 
7:00 pm 
 

December 10 
US Holiday Choir Concert 
7:30 pm  Hicks Mtg Room 
 

December 16 
US Holiday Concert at Northpark 
12:00 noon- Fountain outside 
Dillard’s 
 

December 18 
Winter Break Dismissal 12:00 
 

January 4 
Classes resume 
 

January 18 
No Classes- Martin Luther King, 
Jr. Day 
 

January 26 
HPA/St. Mark’s Joint Parent 
Coffee, 8:15-10 am, LLARC 
 

January 29  
Early Dismissal 
 

February 5-7 
MAME:  Hockaday/St. Marks 
Musical 
February 5 7:30 pm 
February 6 7:30 pm 
February 7 2:00 pm 
Hoblitzelle Auditorium 
 

February 9 
Daisy Day 9:20 am 
 

February 10 
Sudie Duncan Awards 
 

February 12-13 
SPC Tournament 
 

February 19  

US Parents’ Day 
 

February 27 
Winter Formal 
 
 

Class E-newsletter:  
You will receive this Class of 
2010 newsletter every month. We 
need your correct email address. 
Please send email address 
changes and updates to 
Bkonig@me.com 

 
 
 

 
Your Form IV Parent Reps are here to answer your questions.  Do not hesitate to contact 
us. We wish you and your family a happy and healthy holiday season and a peaceful new 
year.   
Mitzi Cassidy, Amita Chhabra, Betsy Fijolek, MaryKay Guevel, Mandy Jordan, Anne 
Kennedy, Beth Konig, Susan McCombs, Eleanor Piccagli, Sharon Youngblood 
 

How to Access the Class of 2010 Webpage: 

 HTTP://Home.Hockaday.Org 

 Select Hockaday Community Website 

 Enter PARENTS as the User Name 

 Enter PARENTS as the Password 

 The Class of 2010 page link is on the left hand side 

Class of 2010 Photos Archive: Please visit our Class of 2010 Shutterfly album at 

http://hockadayclassof2010.shutterfly.com where you may purchase photos or download 
them for free. The password is Hockaday2010 (case sensitive). Please help us build our 
class archive by sending school event photos to our class Historian, Cathy Gilberg 
cgilberg@sbcglobal.net.  

HPA Nominations: Please remember to go online to www.theschoolvolunteer.net 

and nominate yourself or others for HPA Executive and Board Positions for the 2010-2011 
school year.  Deadline for submissions is January 5, 2010. 

 
Teacher/Staff Appreciation Needs Volunteers:  Each Wednesday a team of 

four parents brings snacks for our teachers and staff.  More volunteers are needed for 
December through May.  Please sign up online at www.theschoolvolunteer.net and we will 
assign you to a team for just one Wednesday. 
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